
Banner RegulaƟons 

 

 
The banner regulaƟons changed in 2014, so that only the images of banners shown below are authorised 
for use by Cadet Branch. This is covered in pages 39-40 of the ADRs at Part 8 SecƟon 5. 

The use of “King’s” crowns is officially not yet authorised, however most of our sales are now of King’s 
crowns so that units appear current. You may opt to commission a banner using either crown at your own 
discreƟon. 

 

 

 
 

 

 



However, individual units conƟnue to purchase the now disconƟnued banners for varying reasons. In the 
case of the ACF this is oŌen because it is much easier to display Detachment and County names on them. 
We have had ACF CounƟes equip all of their Detachments with the older design of banners with King’s 
crowns on them. 

 

 

 

To make the decision more complex, the ACF have recently renewed their brand standard, to include a solid 
white background to the ACF crest. This does not automaƟcally translate to the older Detachment banners 
as they are disconƟnued, however we will produce the older banner in the new brand standard with the 
appropriate crown if you decide that you want to commission that opƟon. 

 

 

 

We will design the banner to your requirements and send a proof for authorisaƟon. Once a design has been 
commissioned and approved by you, it will be manufactured to your design as a bespoke order. As it is a 
bespoke order then you may wish to embellish it further, which we can facilitate at addiƟonal cost. 

 

 


